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MEDIA ADVISORY 
 
Victory Week to celebrate ‘Big Red One’ centennial Aug. 16-25 
 
In celebration of the 100th anniversary of the “Big Red One,” the 1st Infantry Division will 
host its annual Victory Week Aug. 16-25 on Fort Riley. The public is invited to witness 
events of camaraderie and remembrance throughout the week. 
 
To help keep Big Red One supporters in the greater Fort Riley and Flint Hills 
communities informed, the 1st Inf. Div. public affairs office has created a series of 
posters and fliers you may use in your publications or reporting. 
 
Included among these are posters highlighting the Vietnam Veterans Welcome Home 
Ceremony scheduled for Aug. 23. 
 
To view, download, share and print these posters, go to 
https://www.flickr.com/photos/firstinfantrydivision/albums/72157682913165263.  
 
For more information about the Big Red One’s 100th anniversary and Victory Week, see 
http://www.riley.army.mil/100thAnniversary. 
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Victory Week 2017 is open to the public and the media will be invited to attend several 
events and ceremonies throughout the week. Specific information on those events and 
RSVP guidelines will be released closer to Victory Week. For any immediate questions, 
please contact Jason Roberts with the 1st Inf. Div. Public Affairs Office at (785)240-1796 
or via email at jason.p.roberts22.ctr@mail.mil.  
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